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Dear Brethren, 

It is my pleasure to extend warm christian greetings to you as you gather in your annual meeting. 
It is my prayer that your meeting would be fruitful, your fellowship refreshing and your 
discussions both inspiring and provoking. 

When I attended the Annual Meeting of your august body in November 1994 I was impressed 
with the watm fellowship of your members as well as their desire to see and know more about the 
Bahamas. According, I write to extend to your group an invitation to hold a future meeting of 
your assembly here in the Commonwealth of the Bahamas. This would provide an opportunity for 
both business and pleasure to all of your participants who may wish to take advantage of the 
opportunity. 

The Bahamas is a christian nation by constitution and practice and is easily accessible by aeroplane 
from all major cities of the United States. Hotel accommodations are comparable in quality and 
cost to those in the United States and include the Marriott, Radisson and Sheraton. Ground 
transportation is available by bus or taxi. The government and people of the Bahamas are 
receptive to religious conferences and conventions and in recent years numerous religious bodies 
have taken advantage of the hospitality. 

Should you decide to accept this invitation, I am certain that our government agencies will extend 
full cooperation to ensure the success of your meeting. 

I am available for future discussions and information on this proposal and look forward to your 
favourable consideration. 

I take this opportunity also to wish you all a happy Thanksgiving, a merry Christmas and a 
prosperous New Year. 

Yours in Christ, 

t~ 
Jo\v Sargent (Ms.) 
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